IMPERIAL APARTMENTS

A HOME YOU CAN BE PROUD OF

March 1, 2018

Public Safety Committee
901 Jay Street
Manitowoc, W1 54220

To Whom It May Concern:

We own an eight unit apartment building at 1419 N 8" Street in Manitowoc. The majority of our

residents are elderly including one who is confined to a mobility devise. A problem that has arisen this
winter is that the residents have difficulty gaining access to the street from the building. When there are
snow banks along the curb the only access to the street is often blocked by a vehicle. One of the major
problems concerns the mail delivery person parking in that area and leaving the vehicle parked there for
extended periods of time while completing his route up and down the street. When the issue was
brought to the delivery person we were informed that the mail truck is allowed to park wherever the
driver wishes. Even if this obstacle is removed other parties also park in front of the sidewalk and make
egress impossible.

We are requesting an area ( about a car length) along the curb where the sidewalk meets the curb be
restricted to parking so these handicapped individuals have access to the street for cabs, handicap
transportation, and for other parties to be picked up. Any solution to help remedy this problem would
be appreciated. If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact Don Zimmermann (920-
629-2201) or the apartment manager, Todd Wallen (920-681-0202)

Sincerely,

TOE

Don Zimm ann

Cc. Todd Wallen

1900 KELLNER STREET # 401
MANITOWOL, WI 54220

920.629.2201
619.2353.9029



